
FREE breakfast Cereal at the Lane 

  

Sheffield United Community Foundation through its partnership with the charity His 

Church are delighted to offer families 4 FREE boxes (4 x 500g) of Kelloggs cereals; 

two boxes of cornflakes and two boxes of Rice Krispies, a saving of around £8. 

  

This offer is part of Kelloggs Give a child a breakfast campaign and the Foundation 

are delighted to support the distribution of the breakfast cereal here in Sheffield. 

  

Easy to collect 

The cereals will be available for collection at Bramall Lane, home of Sheffield United 

FC, on Saturday 4th July 2015 between 9.30am and 3.30pm. 

 

The distribution centre will be located in the club's free car park on Cherry Street.  

 

Simply take along this letter and you will receive four FREE boxes of Kelloggs 

cereals (500g). 

  

Stock up for the Summer Holidays 

  

This is a great opportunity to stock up for the summer holidays and make sure that 

your children have access to the most important meal of the day - breakfast! 

 

The Sheffield United Community Foundation would like to thank His Church, 

Kelloggs, Sheffield City Council and Sheffield United FC for their help in providing 

this opportunity for families in Sheffield. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on Saturday 4th July at Bramall Lane. 


